
Community Center Director Report – December 14, 2021 
 
As we close out 2021, the staff at the Community Center are grateful for the ongoing patronage 
our residents and members have shown throughout the year. Attendance within the facility 
steadily grew each month and as the weather changed we certainly saw a return of familiar faces 
to the facility. The fitness classes, both on land and in the water, were by far our most popular 
amenity. We look forward to a full list of program offerings as we approach the New Year. 
Program sessions for 2022 are scheduled to begin in mid-January with classes available for all 
ages. A few pop-up classes will be available prior to the start of the session.  
 
 BTCC offers a plethora of opportunities for personal/group exercise, family enjoyment, and healthy 
fun for Township residents. The website is a perfect starting place to find initial information regarding 
BTCC membership options, hours of operation, exercise/fitness opportunities, and special events that 
will be conducted at the community center.  The front desk staff is always available to answer any 
questions regarding all community center activity.  
 
The community center will have a few modifications to our normal schedule during the next few 
weeks.  The changes are as follows: 
     
    Friday, December 24th – (Christmas Eve) – 6am-12pm 
    Saturday, December 25th – (Christmas Day) – Facility Closed 
    Friday, December 31st – (New Year’s Eve – 6am-12pm 
    Saturday, January 1st – (New Year’s Day) – Facility Closed 
 
On behalf of my entire staff at the BTCC, I would like to wish the entire Bethlehem Township 
community a happy holiday season.  We sincerely appreciate the continued support and 
tremendous commitment that residents of Bethlehem Township have shown to your community 
center over the last year. We certainly hope that 2022 will bring a year of positive fun, healthy 
fitness, and friendly activities for all at the BTCC.     
 
Community Center Director 
Jackie Bittel 


